Chapter Development Report for April 2013
  Members on the Risers:  Average 32  (increase of 2 over January)
 Guests:  18 new and returning guests.
 New Members for Month: 2
 New Members for the year:  2
 Andy Maurer
Sam Watcha 
                                                 
Total new members for the year:  2  
  
We would like feedback from Steve as to when to start Singer’s clinic IV.  We had thought  that late August could  get us done before contest, etc.   We also have a great suggestion from Jeff Harris to do what we did before and schedule it to start a few weeks before the Holiday Rehearsals.  We did snag members last time with the “carrot” of singing for Holiday Chorus.    We would want STEVEPAULS feed back on this.
 
Bert and I are also figuring out another guest event, hopefully a singout in the summer.
I am continuing to contact our guests, but nothing exiting to report yet.  
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